

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Moray Place Dunedin 9058, New Zealand Telephone: 03 4774000, Fax: 03 4743488 Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz

www.dunedin.govt.nz

14 August 2018

Tess Brunton
Tess.brunton@radionz.co.nz

Dear Ms Brunton

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for information on sick days

I am writing with regards to your official information request dated 18 July 2018 requesting information on sick days taken in the past five financial years.

The table below provides the number of sick days taken by staff in the past five financial years, and also how many staff members were working for the Council during that time.

	Average # of	Sick Leave	Domestic Leave	TOTAL
Year	employees	Days Taken	Days Taken	Sick + Dom
2013/2014	657	3821	757	4578
2014/2015	661	3887	786	4673
2015/2016	659	4247	872	5119
2016/2017	677	4167	900	5067
2017/2018	710	4572	885	5457

You also requested information regarding the number of sick days that were taken by Councillors during the past five financial years. Unfortunately, we do not collect or hold this information. I am sorry that we are unable to provide this to you.

Yours faithfully

Rebecca Murray

Governance Support Officer